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Hello All, and Happy New Years!! 

 

We apologize for the lateness of this 

winter newsletter. We had to postpone 

our scheduled Jan. 19th BOD mtg. to 

Feb. 2
nd

.  

 

Our club function dates are as 

follows:  

+Annual club Banquet April 6th,  

+Spring work weekend May 18/19, 

+Summer picnic Aug. 3,  

+Fall work weekend Sept. 7/8,  

+Opening day dinner Oct.26. 

If any of these dates change a club 

memo will be sent out upon notice of 

change. 

 

Annual Robinwood BANQUET:  The 

club banquet and meeting will once 

again be held at the Georgian Lakeside 

Resort Hotel (Lake George) on Sat. 

April 6
th

. The evening will start off 

with cocktail/hors d’oeuvres from 6-7 

pm, followed by a buffet menu of: 

*Beef bordelaise,  

*Chicken Francoise,  

*Penne a la Vodka, and more.   

Dinner will be served at 7 pm. IF YOU 

PLAN TO ATTEND, PLEASE 

SEND  $45 PER 

MEAL/ATTENDEE TO Bob 

Brouillette BY MARCH  27
th

.  

(Address is in the column on the left.) 

A block of rooms are reserved for 

members (Robinwood Park Spring 

Banquet) at a discount rate of $79-$109 

plus occupancy tax. Please call 518-

668-5401 to make your room 

reservation.  Please call Mon.-Fri. 

between the hours of 9 am-2 pm. We 

hope to see you there! 

 

CLUB DUES & FEES: Our 2019 

member dues & fees schedule will 

remain the same for another year. Dues 

$800/yr., camp tax $150, camper/tent 

site fee $100, propane tanks $100, 

missed work weekends $50, and guest 

fees remain at $10 a day and $5 for 

winter. ALL fees are due within 30 

days from date first incurred; a 10% 

per month late fee may be owed to club 

thereafter. If anyone needs special 

arrangements for payment please contact 

me. We ended 2018 with 110 full 

members. We would like to offer our 

grateful thanks to our members for 

keeping our checkbook in the black for 

another year. And as always keep 

recruiting members by telling them what 

a great club you belong to. 

 

LOTS & LOTS of SNOW: If you love 

snow the club has, oh, about 3 ft., some 

areas have more (Railroad tracks are 

being groomed). Glenn Martin has been 

keeping our road in thru the front gate to 

the Lodge House plowed. His truck takes 

a pounding but Glenn keeps doing it 

anyway. We will be accepting plowing 

donations for Glenn from now till the 

snow is gone. You can leave in a marked 

envelope in my mailbox at my camp or 

send to me thru the mail.  Also when 

parking in the snow trailer area please try 

not to block anyone in. We thank you 

Glenn!! 

 

Buck Pool results: Bruce Balliet won 

heaviest buck $260, the two random 

draws were won by Ken Balliet $100 and 

Bob Brouillette $100. Thank you to all 

participants who entered. Because of the 

low buck take (4) there should be some 

bigger and more bucks/bears out there 

for this coming season. 
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